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Dear Mayor Gordo and Office of the Mayor,

I hope this message finds you well.

I am writing to formally resign from my position on the Northwest Commission, effective immediately.
It has been an honor to serve the City of Pasadena in this capacity, and I am deeply grateful for the
opportunity to contribute to the work and mission of the Commission.

The reason for my resignation is that I have recently been appointed to the Community Police
Oversight Commission (CPOC). I'm looking forward to continuing to serve the Pasadena community
in this new role, and I remain committed to supporting equity, transparency, and community
engagement throughout the city.

Thank you for your support and for the opportunity to serve. I look forward to continuing to work
collaboratively with the Mayor's Office in my new capacity.

Warm regards,
Theodore (Ted) Smith
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